Title 1 Federal Funds Family Survey - Please complete and return or see your building's website for a digital version.

Title I is one of the federal funding streams that supplements how much money each state allocates for schools. Currently Laurelville Elementary and Salt Creek Intermediate receive these funds. In the new building, the elementary school will receive them. In order to plan for the future, could you please answer the following questions?

*If you have already completed this form for another child in your family, there is no need to complete and return this form.

Your name:
Your email address (optional):
What communication methods do you prefer the school to use when sharing information?
 □ Papers distributed □ E-mail □ Facebook □ Twitter □ School website □ One Call Now phone call □ Other
If a parent meeting were scheduled at the beginning of the school year to discuss Title 1 Funds and how they are being utilized within the district, would you attend? Yes, if possible No
In terms of Title 1 Funding, what information would you like to be shared, or further explained?
Please Join Us Learn more about Title 1 Funding and help us plan for keeping families connected to school as we transition to one building.
When: March 28, 6:00pm - 6:45pm Where: McDowell Middle School Commons, 9579 Tarlton Rd, Circleville, Ohio 43113